
 

  

 

Temporary closure: select areas in Pheasant Hollow Park 
 
Effective September 2024 
 
Landscaping work, including walkway construction and planting improvements, is planned in select areas 
of Pheasant Hollow Park (201 Peter Rupert Ave.).  
 
Work will begin in late September and is anticipated to be completed by the end of November.  
 
To safely complete the work, select areas of the park will temporarily be closed and fenced off. Access to 
the playground, basketball court and soccer field will not be impacted. 
 
 

 
 
If you have any questions, contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For inquiries after-hours, call the 
dispatch officer at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


